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Items for the June 

issue of Windows are 

due on May 15, 2024. 

Send to  

Communications 

@fpcgermantown.org 

 

From the Pastor 

 

Beloved, I am excited about everything that May 

will bring. I’m looking forward to our celebration 

on the 5th as I officially become your called and 

installed designated pastor. The service will begin 

at 2 pm and will be followed by a Çinco de Mayo 

themed reception. What a privilege to shepherd 

this loving and generous congregation! 

 

Immediately following this event, I leave for Salt Lake City, Utah to work 

with others who serve on the Committee on the Office of the General    

Assembly (COGA). Our tasks will include preparing for the General     

Assembly and accommodations for attendees for this year’s event. 

Through this work, and representing COGA on the Committee on        

Ecumenical and Interreligious Relations (CEIR) are the ways in which 

your pastor contributes to the mission and ministry of the Presbyterian 

Church, USA. Your prayers for this work and the upcoming General     

Assembly would be greatly appreciated. 

 

Mother’s Day, May 12th, affords us the opportunity to thank the women 

who have played important roles in our lives: our mothers, grandmothers, 

aunts, cousins, sisters, daughters, teachers, doctors, pastors and friends. 

We also give thanks for the women who are not mothers and still have the 

grace to nurture us. We thank God for the Holy Spirit, who in the Bible 

has feminine attributes; in Hebrew, the Spirit is (  ruah), and the ah ר֫וּחַ 

ending makes her female. We are not wrong when we pray to our       

Mothering God (Deuteronomy 32:18, Luke 13:34). 

 

The month comes to a close with Memorial Day, when we honor those 

who, while in active military service, gave up their lives for our freedom. 

Have a happy May, everyone! 

 

Blessings, 

 

Pastor Cheni 
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Windows is a publication of  
The First Presbyterian Church 
in Germantown.  For questions 
regarding the information  
published here or to submit 
content, please call the church 
office at  215-843-8811 or 
email: 
office @fpcgermantown.org 
 
 

Contributors: 

Cherese Akers 

Property Committee 

Christian Heyer-Rivera 

Eileen Jones 

Rev. Dr. Cheni Khonje 

Jim Thompson 

 

JOIN US FOR WORSHIP  

Sundays at 10 a.m. 

Everyone is invited to worship, study 
and enjoy friendships at The First 
Presbyterian Church in Germantown. 
There are service, outreach and  
fellowship opportunities in abundance.  
In addition to weekly and monthly 
scheduled services and activities, visit 
www.fpcgermantown.org and click 
on Special Events web pages for 
more information.  

___________________________ 

To learn more, please email 

office@fpcgermantown.org 

or call the church office at 

215-843-8811. 
___________________________ 
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THE FIRST 

PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 

IN GERMANTOWN 

_________________ 

35 West Chelten Ave. 

Philadelphia, PA 19144 

215-843-8811 

www.fpcgermantown.org 


